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May 2, 2020 
 
Important notice from the California Department of Public Health about 

Visitor Limitation Guidance 

What to know Someone can be with you if you need to go to the 
hospital. 
 

You can have one person in the room with you if you 
need help. 

 
What’s changing You can choose two people to help you while you’re in 

the hospital. Only one person can be with you at a time. 
The person helping you must stay in your room and 
cannot be sick. Some hospitals might also help you talk 
to people on the phone or video. 
 
 

Questions? Please contact your local regional center. If they cannot 
help you, please email DDSC19@dds.ca.gov 

 

Learn more See the Department notice about Governor Gavin 
Newsom’s declared State of Emergency due to the 
COVID-19 outbreak.  

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CHCQ/LCP/Pages/AFL-20-38.aspx
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